
24th January 2013 www.dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘Be the best you can be.’ 22nd October 2015 

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:  

13th November Elmer trip 

3rd November from 1pm volunteers needed 

to help with Operation Christmas Child boxes 

19th November Stay & play followed by 

coffee morning (Can you help?!) 

15th December Coffee morning in church 

followed by Treetops Christmas play 

 

 

  

  

  

  

We hope you have a lovely 
half term. 

Please make sure your child 
has a bag of spare clothes 
on their peg and wellies to 
go in the shed.  

Please can you also make 
sure that you have named 
jumpers and cardigans – 
thank you!  

It would be very helpful if 
the Reception children 
could learn to do up their 
coats over half term – 
thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Text messaging service: 01829 470000 www.dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 

Treetops Newsletter –Autumn Term 2 

 

 We are planning on making bird food 

and feeders after half term. Please could 

you collect yoghurt pots during the 

holidays for us to put bird food in. Many 

thanks.  

We will use our trip to Elmer as the 

starting point for our topic after half 

term. Plans will be up in the cloakroom 

after the holiday. 

 

  

  

Dates for parents evening 
will be in the cloakroom 
after half term. Please sign 
for a slot to talk to us. 


